
Family Newsletter Summer  Edition! 

After taking our biggest group perhaps ever to Falls 
Creek this summer (a total of 68 students), God began 
to show me that we have students not just representing 
the community and school of Warner, but schools and 
communities from all over.  
 
We have students who attend Warner, Muskogee, 
Stigler, Webbers Falls, Porum, Gore, Hilldale, Oktaha, 
and possibly Checotah Public Schools! With this new 
information, God began to impress upon my heart a new 
identity for First Students here at FBC Warner: 
 
The MIX Students!  
 
The MIX is a gathering of students who attend multiple 
schools that exists to connect to, grow in, serve like, and 
reach others for Jesus!  
 
We have seen so many students saved and baptized 
over the past couple of months, and we’re just getting 
started! Continue to pray for spiritual growth & maturity! 
 
 
 
 

Blaine Ross, Student Pastor  918-441-1035 (cell)  blaine@warnerfbc.org (email) 

A NEW IDENTITY! 

    UPCOMING EVENTS: 

NEW BELIEVERS! 

Shelby Yarbrough and Sierra Duncan hold their new 

baptism shirts and journals! Sierra and Shelby were 

both recently baptized and are growing more each day! 

BACK-2-SCHOOL-BASH! 

Ashlee, Paisley, Rachel, Paxton, and Jolee playing 

some Mario Kart during our Back-2-School-Bash! 

Prayer, donuts, juice @ 7 AM at the flagpole of 

WHS! Youth Rally in the evening at Mus-

kogee’s  FBC! Encouraging all students to 



The MIX Students is a gathering of students from multiple schools that exists to 
connect to, grow in, serve like, and reach others for Jesus! 

Student Worship / Discipleship 
Small Groups--Sundays beginning @ 9:30am 

MidWeek—Wednesdays @ 6:30-8:00PM 

It all takes place in “The Eagle’s Nest” 

CALENDAR 

  CURRENT SERMON SERIES 

 

SEE YOU AT THE POLE!—Wednes., Sept. 25 
 
It’s a National Day of Prayer and The MIX Students are 
leading the charge by participating in See You At The 
Pole! ALL STUDENTS should meet at the flagpole in 
front of WHS at 7 AM for prayer, donuts, and juice! 
 

SEE YOU AT THE PARTY!—Wed., Sept 25 
 
The evening of SYATP The MIX Students will be going 
up to FBC Muskogee for an area-wide youth rally! We’ll 
leave the church at 5 PM sharp and will return around 
8:45 that evening. Inviting all 7th-12th grade students! 
 

FIELDS OF FAITH!—Wednesday, Oct. 9 
 
October 9th is Fields of Faith! Christian athletes lead the 
charge by inviting all of their friends to their campus for a 
night of group worship. Guest speaking will be the man, 
the myth, the legend—Taylor Johnson! We’ll have a food 
truck, games, and more available out at Warner HS! 
 
FALL RETREAT!—October 18-20  
 
Referred to as “The Weekend” by many students who 
have attended before, this is our Fall Retreat up at Sky 
Ranch in Quapaw, OK! Our theme this year: “RESET.” 
Space is just about full! Laser tag, zip line, paint ball, and 
so much more. Cost is $80.  

 
 

Sunday Small Groups (SG): 
 

Breakfast Club SG —Sundays @9:30am          
Next Level  SG—Sundays @5:30pm 
 

Discipleship Groups—Wednesdays @6:30pm  
 
 

OUT OF THIS WORLD! 

SUMMER REWIND! 

The 7th/10th grade girl’s D-Group represented by Lexi 

Chesser and Sierra Duncan won our Area 51 Challenge! 

Scarlett, Anistyn, Christian, Rachel, Levi, and several more 

playing Mud Volleyball at Blaine & Megan’s house over the 

summer! What a FANTASTIC SUMMER we’ve had! 


